
Please join us for ribbon cutting, door prizes, appetizers, entertainment 
and a glimpse of our beautiful new facility that will be offering FREE 

programs for individuals with Down syndrome and their families! 

 

 

Come celebrate our 

GRAND OPENING! 

Saturday, December 5 

 2:00-4:00 pm 

(ribbon cutting ceremony at 3:00 pm) 
  

 

 Our New Playhouse is 

Located at: 

14015 SW Freeway,  

Building 11 

Sugar Land, Texas 77478 

(behind J. Loggins Jewelry) 
 


